
ARE YOU A VIETNAM VETERAN? 
A grateful nation would like to thank you 

By an act of the United States Congress, and sponsored by the Department of Defense, 
the United States of America Vietnam War Commemorative Partner Program serves to 
assist a grateful nation in thanking and honoring Vietnam veterans and their families. 

The Florida Keys Chapter of the Daughters of the American Revolution, a 
Commemorative Partner, is working to identify Vietnam veterans in the community to 
be included in their next Ceremony of Gratitude. 

All men and women who served our country in active military duty from 1955 to 1975 
are Vietnam veterans. It does not matter where you served, only that you served 
during this 20-year period.

Please contact us so we may honor your service and present you with the Vietnam 

Please contact us so we may honor your service 
and present you with the Vietnam War Veteran 
Commemorative Lapel pin at our next Ceremony 
of Gratitude!

EMAIL:  1stviceregent@fkdar.org 
PHONE:  (305) 393-2589 

mailto:1stviceregent@fkdar.org

